
October 16th, 2023 

Chris Fonseca 
Acting Mayor, City of Mississauga 
Office of the Mayor 
300 City Centre Drive 
Mississauga, ON L5B 3C1 

RE: Support for Mississauga Shared Micro-Mobility Program 

Dear Acting Mayor and Councillors 

Lakeview Community Partners are building Mississauga's most exciting and transformative new 
community, Lakeview Village. Lakeview Village will be a destination for work & play that will support 
community development, job creation and economic prosperity. Lakeview Community Partners are 
pleased to support the staff recommendations to move forward with a pilot program for Shared Micro-
mobility in Mississauga in 2024. We ask that you vote in favour of the recommendations. 

Mississauga is taking the lead in building smart and connected cities as part of its commitment to reaching 
provincial housing targets. Lakeview Community Partners foresees high value in strong mobility 
connections for residents, visitors and people who work at Lakeview. Local micro-mobility will provide the 
crucial first and last mile connections that will get people to and from transit, including the Lakeshore Bus-
Rapid Transit (BRT) corridor, Hazel McCallion LRT and Long Branch and Port Credit GO stations. 

Micro-mobility supports our vision for Lakeview Village, which prioritizes people and emphasizes 
pedestrians, active transport, and transit. Intelligent planning and development, innovation and building for 
the future are the hallmarks of a Smart City. Mississauga and Lakeview Community Partners are doing 
their part to make this happen, and we are happy to give our support to Mississauga’s vision for micro-
mobility. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Sutherland  
Lakeview Community Partners Limited 
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